From: Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources <widnr@service.govdelivery.com>
Sent: Wed, Mar 8, 2023 at 8:24 am
To: clerk@townofstella.com
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On Feb. 20, 2023, letters were sent to 56 year-round residents and two summer camps within 2.5 miles of the intersection of
County Hwy C and Stella Lake Road. Recipients of these letters are being offered cost-free sampling of their private well for

PFAS. Previous sampling efforts included homeowners within approximately 1 mile of the Stella Town Hall.

The DNR plans to complete sampling for eligible homeowners who respond to this offer in March 2023. Homeowners with results
exceeding DHS public health guidelines will be eligible for in-home bottled water service funded through the DNR.

The DNR'’s review of Oneida Co. land and tax records indicates that all year-round residents within 2.5 miles of the intersection of
County Hwy C and Stella Lake Road who have not already sampled their well for PFAS have been contacted via this mailing.
Year-round residents within this area that did not receive a letter or those that have questions can email

DNRStellaPFAS@Wisconsin.gov or call 888-626-0605.



